
We have been delighted to welcome the children back to school and hope they have enjoyed a
happy and settled start with their new teachers.

We began the term with our exciting ‘Inflatables Day’, where pupils had the chance to play, laugh
and bond with their new classmates on bouncy castles. It was wonderful to see the children
enjoying themselves, building friendships and embracing the start of the year with such positivity.

This was followed by our fantastic Rock Kidz session on anti-bullying. The children had a brilliant
time singing, dancing and rocking out together while dressed as rock stars, all while learning the
important message of kindness and respect. It was inspiring to see them so engaged and full of
energy.

These events are just the beginning of what we have planned this year to encourage excellent
attendance, positive relationships and a love of school – so watch this space for details of what’s
coming next!

We are also thrilled to welcome new members of staff to the St James family:
Miss Berry (Class 4)
Mrs Afzal (Class 5)
Miss Blackledge (Class 6)
Miss Carter (Class 6)
Miss Young (Class 3)

I am sure you will join us in making them feel at home in our school community.
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"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 



Looking ahead, our ‘Meet the Teacher’ events will take place
during the week beginning Monday, 15th September. These
sessions will give you the chance to meet your child’s new
teacher, see their classroom and hear more about the routines,
expectations and events for the year ahead.
A Microsoft Form will be sent out next week for you to book
your place at one of two available sessions (you only need to
attend one). If you are unable to join us, please don’t worry – a
parent information leaflet will be provided, and teachers are
always happy to speak with you via the school office or at the
end of the day.
We are looking forward to an exciting year ahead and working
in partnership with you to ensure every child thrives.

Reminders
MEET THE TEACHER

We are delighted to see so many of our children in the correct
school uniform this week. It was so encouraging to see them
come back to school in fresh uniforms with an eager attitude to
learn.
It was also great to see so many children in the correct PE kit
during Inflatable Day. Please remember that PE kits can stay in
school so that it is always ready for PE lessons and any
unexpected sports activities.
Jewellery should not be worn by children in school. If
children do wear earrings, they must be studs and not
loops. This is to keep them safe when moving around
school. No child should be wearing rings or necklaces in
school.
False nails are not permitted in school.

UNIFORM

CLASS LIST 
Nursery - Mrs Finch
Class 1 - Mrs Whitton
Class 2 - Mrs Pilling
Class 3 - Miss Symonds
Class 4 - Miss Berry
Class 5 - Mrs Afzal
Class 6 - Miss Blackledge
Class 7 - MIss Rashid
Class 8 - Miss Thomas
Class 9 - Miss Costello
Class 10 - Miss Casserley
Class 11 - Miss Collins
Class 12 - Mr Mitchell

DOG ON THE
PLAYGROUND

Please remember - NO
DOGS on the school
premises.






